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NEWS RELEASE 

 

 

May 12, 2023 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  

  

 

 

TEMPORARY CLOSURE OF WAI‘ŌHINU RECYCLING AND TRANSFER STATION 

TO COMPLETE CONSTRUCTION 

 

Wai‘ōhinu Recycling and Transfer Station is temporarily closing to the public from Thursday, 

May 18, and is expected to reopen on Monday, May 29 (Memorial Day). Work to complete 

construction of the upper portion of the facility requires the closure of the entire transfer station.  

 

Residents are encouraged instead to use the nearest available recycling and transfer stations at 

Ocean View (92-9017 Māmalahoa Highway) and Pāhala (96-1250 Old Māmalahoa Highway). 

Both transfer stations are open Sundays, Tuesdays, and Fridays from 6 a.m. to 6 p.m. 

 

For more information, please contact the Solid Waste Administration office at 808-961-8270 or 

swd@hawaiicounty.gov. Please visit our www.hawaiizerowaste.org website and register for 

Solid Waste Notifications (via email or text). 
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